
Terrorism Prevention Centre of Excellence
https://www.tpcoe.gov.pl/cpe/events/110,Consultation-meeting-with-the-Croatian-partner-service-SOA-Dubrovnik.
html
08.06.2025, 16:21

Consultation
meeting with the
Croatian partner
service SOA -
Dubrovnik
Delegation of the Terrorism
Prevention Centre of Excellence
took part  in the expert
consultations with SOA in Croatia
as part of the EU co-financed PO
WER project.
During the meetings, the effects of the joint
implementation of the PO WER project were
summarized. The Polish side presented a training
program in the field of terrorism prevention for the
public administration community.

The individual training modules were developed by
TPCoE in cooperation with SOA, foreign special
services and experts. Their innovative character
combines the latest developments, identified CT-
measures with the most important issues related to
the terrorism prevention and response to the terrorist
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threats.

Participants discussed i.a. the implementation of the
training program at the national level and the issues of
joint organization of an international conference that
will summarize the accomplishments of the project.
The conference will also aim at exchanging best
practices and making recommendations in the field of
strategic communication and the role of the media in
combating terrorism.

During the visit, there was a meeting between the
Deputy Head of ABW and the General Director of SOA.
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